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School Captains’ Report 

Hello Everyone, 

 Last week the primary class went to Lake Ainsworth for the excursion. 

We went surf skiing, sailing, kayaking and did a bivouac.  Everyone enjoyed 

themselves. Thanks to the teachers and parents for a great week. 

 I hope you all have fun on the school holidays! 

       Oscar Radford        

  

NASA Video ConferenceNASA Video ConferenceNASA Video ConferenceNASA Video Conference    

Croppa Creek came to the school for the video conference with NASA   

scientists and astronauts on 17 September. The students all asked         

intelligent questions. It was a very worthwhile experience for everyone. 

Thank you to Erica Holcombe for being on canteen duty for this day. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jen, one of the NASA astronauts, on the whiteboard, and some of the  

information presented. 

Ph: (07)46753 150   

Email: yetman-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website:www.yetman-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
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Lake AinsworthLake AinsworthLake AinsworthLake Ainsworth    

What an excellent camp! A lot of fun was had by all students. They participated in many activities, in-

cluding sailing, archery, rock climbing, surf skiing, marine studies, bike riding, kayaking, and night 

shows. 

Thank you to the North Star students and teachers for inviting us. 

Thank you to Mrs Webb, Mrs Coleman and Mrs Heywood for your cooperation while the senior class was 

away. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Welcome to the new policeman and his familyWelcome to the new policeman and his familyWelcome to the new policeman and his familyWelcome to the new policeman and his family    

We would like to welcome the Hamilton family to Yetman village and Yetman school! Lily ( year 1) has 

joined the junior class and Ted ( year 3), Sarah ( year 5) and Sid ( year 6) have joined the senior class. 

2010 Enrolments2010 Enrolments2010 Enrolments2010 Enrolments    

We are currently taking enrolments for 2010. Please see the office for an enrolment pack. 

HolidaysHolidaysHolidaysHolidays    

We would like to wish all students and parents a happy and safe holiday. School will resume on Monday, 

19 October. 

School Website School Website School Website School Website  

Our website is continuously being updated with the newsletter, latest photos, excursion notes and other 

news. 

Reminder re: colds and fluReminder re: colds and fluReminder re: colds and fluReminder re: colds and flu    

If your child is displaying flu like symptoms, please keep them at home. If they arrive at school with 

these   symptoms we have been advised to ask you to come and collect them. Thank you for your coop-

eration.  

LibraryLibraryLibraryLibrary    

Thanks to Mrs Coleman, Mrs Jackson and Mrs Otto for returning order to the library after the painting. 
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P. & C. Report and Canteen Report 

P & C 

A P&C meeting will be held today at 3pm. The minutes will be attached next term. 

CANTEEN NEWS 

There will be canteen on the first day of Term 4, Monday, 19 October. I will do the quiches and the canteen on this day. 

A Term 4 roster and menu will be sent home during the first week.   

 

Thank you, 

Julie Shephard 

More Lake Ainsworth Photos 




